Appendix D

To: Brook McCrady
RMOW Planning Analyst
4325 Blackcomb Way, Whistler BC V8E0OX5

RE: DVP-1243 - 9151 Emerald Drive

Dear Mr McCrady & Honorable Council Members,
We request that the application to vary the setbacks adjoining our property line be rejected.

We are the owners of the adjoining property on the Southern parcel line and have several
concerns regarding the proposal which includes an approximate doubling of the current
footprint along our shared property lines.

1. The proposed variance and construction would significantly increase the fire risk to
both dwellings due to both proximity and surface area of new construction.

2. We and our tenants use this property line walkway for frequent access to the
backyard, decks and storage areas. Reducing current setbacks would impact utility
of this area.

3. We have privacy concerns as a variance would require removal of existing
landscaping and the proposed construction includes 3 story windows and a rooftop
deck that both look directly to the bathroom windows of both our tenants and our
home.

Having reviewed the plans it is apparent that this construction could reasonably and
without hardship, be achieved within the existing setbacks.

We thank you for considering our comments in your review process.

RMOW
Received April
28, 2024

9147 Emerald Drive, Whistler BC
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